
Major
Who pre-approves courses 

abroad for the major?

How should students 
contact the person for a 

meeting?

What should students bring 
to these meetings?

What if syllabi are not 
available?

How many courses/credits 
taken abroad may be 

approved to count toward 
the major? 

Additional information?

Comparative 
Literature

DUS

Go to office hours if 

possible; if not, then e-mail 

DUS for an appointment.

Students should bring as 

much information as they 

have--at least titles and 

descriptions, but also number 

of credits, book lists, and 

syllabi if possible. Pre-

approval is not ironclad. The 

most substantive discussions 

about course work taken 

abroad happen after the 

students return when they 

are able to convey what kind 

of work they actually did in 

the courses. 

Determined in consultation 

with faculty advisor and DUS.
TBD
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